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Location Bicester Heritage Buckingham Road Bicester

Proposal Outline:- Provide new employment units comprising B1 (Business), B2 (General Industrial),
B8 (Storage) and D1 (Education) uses with ancillary offices, storage, display and sales, with
all matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Rebekah Morgan  
 

Organisation
Name Daniel Maisey

Address 34 Truemper Grove,Caversfield,Bicester,OX27 8FD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a resident of Caversfield for more than 12 years I feel the increased usage and
development of the Bicester Airfield by Bicester Heritage is now becoming an issue and
further advanced development as outlined by this application and their vision for the future
needs to be restricted. Traffic around Caversfield is already becoming an issue and is
regularly used as a rat run by commuters, on event days our roads become gridlocked and
our streets are used by visitors for free parking. After events the cars leaving the Bicester
heritage site have very little respect or consideration for residents, other roads users, or the
speed restrictions in place. Bicester as whole already suffers from congested roads, adding
in more daily visitors has a wider implication than just those residents that live locally in
Caversfield. As is normal with these expansions very little will be done to ease the
congestion. Do we really need our children growing up with increased air pollution due to the
vast number of vehicles visiting the site on a daily basis, not to mention the performance
cars racing around the proposed track? The aim of our government and the majority of the
developed world is to reduce our carbon footprint and eventually become carbon neutral,
surely this proposal from Bicester Heritage is the exact opposite of that aim? Although I am
not an active flyer, or involved with gliding it is fantastic living across the road from an active
airfield, particularly in the warmer months when there are many gliders being launched or
gliding over our gardens. I know my children love to watch these and to lose this for future
generations would be a real shame. The airfield has been active for years and has a place in
our history having been active during the war. It needs saving for its sole purpose, as an
airfield. Whilst I am all for progression I do feel that large businesses with money behind
them such as Bicester Heritage often get to force their will over the local residents who have
been here long, long before them. We clearly need to co-exist but the residents need to be
heard and their opinions listened to and carefully considered.
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